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September 28, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
KARLA WENZEL 
121 SW SALMON STREET 
1WTC0702 
PORTLAND, OR 97204 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 104/Advice No. 15-20 
 
 
On September 18, 2015, Portland General Electric filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, 
PUC OR No. E-18. 
 
This filing revises Schedules 215 and 216, in compliance with Order No. 15-250, and extends 
the distribution process, capacity allocation, and Volumetric Incentive Rates (VIR) for the 
remainder of the Solar Pilot Program to March 31, 2016. 
 
Pursuant to Order No. 15 250, the sheets filed under Advice No. 15-20 are accepted and 
became effective with service rendered on and after September 21, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files.  
 
 

 
Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Administrator 
Energy Resources & Planning 
(503) 378-5363 
aster.adams@state.or.us 
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